September 29, 1971

Mr, George Fazio
5§20 Pennsylvania Avenue
Pt. Washington, Pa. 19034

Dear George:

On behalf of the committee in Ridgefield, I wish to express
our sincere thanks to you for your visit on September 24
and subsequent helpful information., We are mlso grateful
for your setting an appointment for us at Moselem Springs
on Monday, October 4, As it stands at this writing, all
five members of Lhe committee plan to make the trip and we
are working on air transportation.
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end of this week and we look forward to recaiving correspondence
and a contract from you.

We would be delighted to have you join us at Moselan Springs

on Monday and if you are genarous enough to give us the proper
strokes, we aight even engage in a Nassau bet. However, we would
be willing to wait until Monday for any first tee negotiations.
We plan to arrive at the club a few minutes before 11 A.M. Hope
to see you there.

Sincerely,

bon Brooks
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